
Flores, Silvia 

From: Stewart, Jana 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 7:18AM 
To: Flores, Silvia 
Subject: RE: 9/19 Council Agenda 

-----Original Message-----
From: Najeeba Syeed-Miller [mailto:nsyeed@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 1 :48 PM 
To: Commissioner Julianne Hines; Amos, Sonya; stevemadison@quinnemanuel.com 
Subject: My service on Commission on Status of Women 

Dear Councilmember Madison: 
I hope you are well! I wanted to let you know that after several years of service on the Commission on 
Status of Women and after serving as Chair and Vice Chair I will need to step down effective August 
1st. It has been an absolute pleasure to work on the CSW. I cannot think of a more rewarding 
experience I've had volunteering. Thank you for appointing me, and for the incredible support you 
gave the CSW during these years. 

Unfortunately, my international and national schedule has increased in frequency because I now 
direct the Center for Global Peacebuilding at Claremont School of Theology, and am a full time 
professor there as well. I am unable to come to the regular CSW meetings because I am so often 
traveling these days. 

I do encourage you to fill my post and again thank you for your support of the Commission. With 
warmest personal appreciation, 

Najeeba 

Najeeba Syeed-Miller 
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